
We are excited to announce that, 
effective May 20, 2025, Mr. Brandon 
Rodriguez has been promoted to 
the position of Audit Manager for 
the Audit Division. The ONPA staff is 
proud to have Mr. Rodriguez as the 
first local staff member to be 
promoted to one of the positions of 
Audit Manager.

Given his exceptional contributions 
and leadership, the Public Auditor 
has made the decision to elevate 
him to this management role. 

Please join us in congratulating Mr. 
Rodriguez on this well-deserved 
achievement! We look forward to 
his continued success in his new 
role.

Once again, congratulations, Mr. 
Rodriguez – keep up the great work!
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